
Triad Adventist Fellowship 

 

We invited the Chief of Police for the city of High Point to attend our 

church on February 7, 2019.  We were in the middle of a sermon series 

called, I Love My Church.  That particular week the message was about 

impacting our community.  In addition to the Chief of Police, other city 

officials were also in attendance.  I invited the Chief to talk to us about 

the Opioid epidemic in High Point.  He mentioned how the police 

department had been promised 

Narcan dosages (this counteracts a 

heroin overdose) from 

organizations that failed to follow 

through.  The police department 

then purchased the Narcan with 

their own limited funds and has 

been struggling to replenish their 

supply.  We presented them with a 

check to help them purchase 

Narcan.  We have continued to 

minister to 

those 

impacted 

with drug 

addiction.  We have partnered with another 

church to start a Celebrate Recovery chapter 

held in our facility.  The funds from Project 

Genesis made all this possible.   


